
Seneca Township High School District 160 
Building, Grounds & Transportation Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, October 6, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 
Media Center 

 
 

Present: Ron Frye, Sara Olsen, Cory Yandell, Dan Stecken, Stacey Gould, Barry Buchanan, Ted 
O'Boyle, Mark Giertz, Steve Haines, Mike Coughlin 
Guests: Representatives from Wold Architects and Engineers 

 
A. Public Comment-None 

 
B. Building, Grounds, & Transportation 

 
1. Wold Architects and Engineering: Architects from Wold were in attendance to go 

over the gymnasium site plan configurations including flooring and bleachers,  
building form and massing, design considerations, and materials. The next 
meeting was tentatively set for November 3, 2021. 

2. Building Update: Due to time constraints after the architect's presentation was 
complete, Mr. Stecken handed out packets that gave updates about building and 
grounds and updates regarding ESSER II, ESSER III, and Maintenance grants. 

 
C. Other-None 

 
D. Adjourn-The meeting adjourned at 5:31 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 

 


